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To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Laura Hall, Building & Land Use Administrative Assistant 

 

Date:  November 4, 2022 

 

Re:  PZC November 8, 2022 Meeting Cancellation  

 

 

The regular meeting of the East Granby Planning & Zoning Commission scheduled for November 

8, 2022 has been cancelled due to Election Day. 

 

Any applications submitted before November 8, 2022 will be considered as officially received on 

that date. 

 

 

cc: Board of Selectmen  

 


